
Contact Information

Community Pre-Consultation
In-Person Meeting

The Streetsville Centre Plaza has been a central gathering 
place for many years, but its current state no longer 
meets the needs of the growing community. As a result, 
the property owner has proposed a redevelopment 
plan to create a more sustainable, livable, and vibrant 
community space that benefits both the local residents 
and businesses. The proposed redevelopment plan 
includes a mix of commercial, residential, and community 
space, as well as enhanced public realm amenities. The 
proposed development features over 8,000 square metres 
of new public space, including new green space and a 
market square that will contribute to a positive pedestrian 
experience along Queen Street S. Once completed, the 
project is intended to provide a more diverse range of 
housing options, support local businesses, create new 
jobs, and enhance the overall livability of the area.  

Hazel McCallion Hall, Vic Johnston Community Centre, 
335 Church Street, Streetsville, Ontario, L5M 2C2

Meeting Details:

Background:

6:00pm - 8:00pm
April 6, 2023

You are invited!

Please RSVP at the email address below to let us know you’ll be joining us for the in-person session. 
If you are unable to participate in-person, you can reach out to us with your comments and questions 
using the contact information provided:

Name: Maham Tarar 
Email: maham@ryellegroup.com
Phone: (647)450-4919

Join us for a community consultation session and learn more about the proposed 
Streetsville Centre Plaza Redevelopment.

Refreshments will be 
provided!


